Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

To: Rob Charles
Subject: RE: TR-112044 - Grade Crossing Safety Project at 32nd Street
TR-112044

From: Rob Charles [mailto:rcharles@ci.washougal.wa.us]

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 11:45 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Cc: James Dunn

Subject: RE: TR-112044 - Grade Crossing Safety Project at 32nd Street

Ms. Hunter,

Due to delays from BNSF and their construction timetable, the city is unable to complete this project by the specified
timeline of February 1%, The city would therefore like to request an extension of project completion until May 1% of 2013.

Let me know if you have any additional questions.

Rob Charles, PE
City Engineer

City of Washougal
360-835-2662 x230



